Catholic Diocese of Ndola

MEMO

To: Vicars Forane, All Priests, Religious Men & Women, Diocesan
Institutions, Members of Staff (Pastoral Offices) and
All the Lay Faithful of Catholic Diocese of Ndola

From: Director — Pastoral Programmes

Cc: Bishop’s Office
Vicar General
Procurator General
Director — Social Programmes

CEO - Radio Icengelo
Date: Friday, 22_'“' July 2022 (Memorial of St. Mary Magdalene)

Subject: Seminarian Fund Presentation 2022

This serves to inform and invite you all to the gracious event of the Seminarian Fund
Presentation for 2022 of the Catholic Diocese of Ndola. The Event has been scheduled to
take place as follows:

Date:  Saturday, 27" August 2022
Time: 10:00hrs
Venue: Konkola Stadium in Chililabombwe — (Chililabombwe Deanery)

The main Celebrant will be His Lordship Rt. Rev. Dr. Benjamin Phiri, JCD — Bishop of
Ndola. The Votive Mass in honour of the Blessed Virgin Mary will be celebrated, thus all
concelebrating priests are reminded to bring with them white colour of vestments to be
worn.

Kindly take note of this important notification. Wishing you God’s blessings in your
ministry!
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Fraternally Yours in Christ,




